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Thursday 30th November 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
As we approach the festive season at school we look to support some people less 
fortunate than ourselves. There are four collections that I would like to share with you 

and you are welcome to donate in any way you can.  
 

 
Aylesbury Food Bank 

If you have donations of typical food bank items, please leave them at the collection 
point in the school reception. You can also send items in with your child.  
 

 
Shelter - Walk for Home 

We are supporting this initiative for homeless people. Every Wednesday we offer all 
pupils the chance to do a 1 mile walk around the block and usually have around 50 
pupils taking part. On Wednesday 6th December our walk is being dedicated to the 

Shelter Walk for Home campaign. To raise money we would like a £1 donation from 
everyone taking part in the walk and of course would welcome a donation from those 

who don’t want to take part in the walk.  
 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 
On Thursday 7th December all pupils are welcome to wear a Christmas Jumper and we 

will be taking a collection for the NSPCC. Please send donations in with your child. 
 
 

Crisis at Christmas 
Rather than send Christmas cards we are giving all pupils, families and staff a chance to 

donate to Crisis at Christmas through the following Just Giving link to help the homeless 
across the country:  
https://www.justgiving.com/page/pebblebrookschool-1701350964837?utm_term=PNdnB4XVE 

 
 

We are so grateful for all the support we get from our families throughout the whole 

year. During this season we are particularly grateful for any donations we get and we 
will make sure they go to the right place. 

 
Many thanks. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Pebble Brook School 

Churchill Avenue 

Aylesbury 

HP21 8LZ 
Tel 01296 415761 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/pebblebrookschool-1701350964837?utm_term=PNdnB4XVE

